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One parking space at the North end of the Central Pacific Freight Depot (CPFD) is 
designated full time for SSRR.   
 
The remaining spaces are designated for Capital District, Department of Parks and 
Recreation personnel.  They shall not be used by SSRR personnel on weekdays (state 
workdays).between the hours of 7:30 A.M. and 5:30 P.M. 
 
Parking in these spaces is permitted on weekends and State Holidays.  (During special 
events such as Music Festival or Gold Rush Days, check first with Capital District  
Superintendent’s office for availability). 
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